
United States Department of the Interior 
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

018 (GOGA-CRMM) 

SEP 1 7 2013 
Greg Sarris, Chairman 
Federated Indians of Graton Rancheria 
6400 Redwood Dr., # 300 
Rohnert Park, CA 94928 

Golden Gate National Recreation Area 
Fort Mason, San Francisco, California 94123 

Re: Development of a Programmatic Agreement in Conjunction with the Golden Gate National Recreation Area 
General Management Plan 

Dear Chairman Sarris: 

We are continuing Section 106 consultation with your Tribe in conjunction with the completion of the park's 
proposed General Management Plan (GMP). In a letter dated April 23, 2013, we notified you of our finding that 
the GMP may result in adverse effects, and invited further consultation and involvement as we move forward with 
preparation ofa Programmatic Agreement (PA), consistent with the provisions of36 CFR Part 800. The intent of 
the PA is to provide a framework for future consultations associated with undertakings described in the GMP. 

Enclosed is a draft PA for your review and consideration. In addition to satisfying the requirements of Section 
106 of the National Historic Preservation Act (NHPA), the draft PA is intended to serve as a supplement to the 
National Park Service (NPS) Nationwide Programmatic Agreement (enclosed), which NPS executed in 2008. We 
greatly value your Tribe's participation and input early during the development phase of the proposed agreement. 
To that end, we respectfully request a response within 30 days indicating if your Tribe is interested in entering 
into the proposed PA as a concurring party. Additionally, we request any comments or revisions that your Tribe 
may have. Please provide this response to: 

Abby Sue Fisher 
Chief, Cultural Resources 
Golden Gate National Recreation Area 
Fort Mason, Building 201 
San Francisco, CA 94123 

We look forward to working with you on this and future planning efforts. If you have any questions please 
contact Abby sue Fisher at (415) 561-4709 (email: abby_sue_fisher@nps.gov) or Lee Terzis at (662) 680-1634 
(email: lee_terzis@nps.gov). 

Sincerely, 

q;.;/kJ 
(.(~~n 

General Superintendent 

Enclosures (2): Draft Programmatic Agreement, NPS Servicewide Programmatic Agreement 
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